
Parent Council Meeting 08/09/2025 

 

Present 

Marnie Ferguson 

Louise Johnston 

Suzanne Crookston 

Nicola Crookston 

Karen Thomas 

Martina Lithe 

Stephanie Sage 

 

Apologies 

Thea de Joode 

Sam Hallam 

Nic Rothewell-Hone 

 

Finance 

• Karen Thomas is now Treasurer, Cat will continue to help this year when she can.  

• £950 in the bank – spent money on ipads, end of year Funday and bark 

• ELC has requested 2 thermal printer cameras and rolls be bought 

• School funds are being used to buy a new taller nursery gate – awaiting quote 

 

Head Teacher 

Linda has retired – it has been slow getting new secretary Laura on systems 

Ed will be leaving soon for 1 year 

Photographs will be sent out soon and will request feedback from parents/carers 

Breakfast Club grant – every school is getting £2050 to allow them to provide an extra staff member 

for 30 minutes and children will have a say in £500 spent to enhance the breakfast club  

Quality Improvement – new section of weekly Head Teacher update 



School has an extra pupil support worker 

 

Events 

• Tony Reid approached Parent Council regarding Halloween. He put on a spooky trail pre 

covid and would like to do this again this year. Tony has said money raised from the spooky 

trail will go to Parent Council 

• Christmas – Community Centre and Parent council Christmas Fair will be held on 30th 

November 13.30-16.00. The Parent Council’s cafe will be open 13.00-15.30. 

• End of school year Funday will be held on 24th June 2026 in Torphichen as feedback from last 

year was very positive from pupils, school and parents.  


